
Erasmus – Staff Training Week in „Romantic Southern Germany“

The Universities of Applied Sciences in Aalen, Biberach, Neu-Ulm, Ravensburg-Weingarten and
Ulm as well as Ulm University cordially invite staff members of their ERASMUS partner
institutions for a JOINT STAFF TRAINING WEEK from May 8 - 14, 2011.

This ERASMUS STAFF TRAINING WEEK is unique and special in more than one way:

 it is organized by 6 different higher education institutions,
 it will take place in 2 different federal states in the south of Germany: Bavaria and 

Baden-Württemberg,
 it will combine lectures, seminars, workshops on the one hand with individual work 

shadowing and training on the other,
 it is targeted not only at International Office staff, but open also to staff from other 

areas of university or faculty administration.

Each of the organizing institutions will offer a workshop for International Office staff from their
partner institutions on Tuesday and Wednesday.

In addition, individual arrangements will be made for applicants from other areas of university or
faculty administration for work shadowing in the respective departments/institutes during these
days.

Monday, Thursday and Friday lectures, seminars and an excursion will bring the whole group
together.

Thus, participants in this ERASMUS STAFF TRAINING WEEK can benefit from very individual
training opportunities while at the same time making contacts across a potentially large group of
trainees. Working language will be English. Application Deadline February 28th 2011 via Website.

More information and application under: 
www.uni-ulm.de/en/international/stt-week-2011.html
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